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STATE OF CALIFORNIA

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS
PUBLIC WORKS BUtLOmO

BLEVfiHTH ANO P 6TRBSTB

SACRAMENTO. CALIFORNIA

February 7, 1930
ADDRESS ALL COHMUNICATJONS

TO P.O. BOX lloa

IN YOUR REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO FILE No..

Mr, A. S. Hill, Ezecutlye Secretary VII-S.D-S-AjE
Board of Park Oomraissioners Torrey Pines
San Diego, California

Dear Sir:

Tour letter of January 23 addressed to Mr,

B. B. Meek has been referred to this office for reply.

Question 1 - The Lockv/ood plans for the proposed

new cliff road through Torrey Pines Park haTe not been finally

approved by the State hi^way authorities. This approval, if

requested, will necessarily consist only in our approval of the

grade and alignment of the road as to proper width and grade

^  to care for State traffic. This department will not approve

the details of construction and specifications, as this is a

city project and the execution of it will be by the city

engineers.

Question 2 - There has been no promise of approval

made on any plans, Mr, Lockwood has been informed of the

standards of grade and alignment which the State deems practicable

on State hi^ways under similar conditions, as the plans made by

the city for the Rose Canyon grading were revised to comply with

State hi^way standards of grade and alignment and I understand

he is using these approved standards on his plans for the Torrey

Pines realignment, althoiigh these plans have not been formally

presented for our review and approval.
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